
March 5, 2018 
 
 

The monthly meeting of the Keedysville Water Commission was called to order at 7:43pm, with the 
following members present: Commission Members Ken Lord, Gina Ellis and Judy Kerns and Town 
Administrator Rick Bishop 
 
Minutes for February, 2018 were read and approved. 
 
General Fund Report was $104,545.46. 
 
Mr. Bishop said the bid ad for the tank insulation project will be run with bids due March 28. 
 
Mr. Bishop said that the 24 defective meters had been replaced, the riser at 9 Rockingham had been 
installed and the shutoff hat 13 No. Main St. had been replaced. 
 
Matt Hull discussed the Water Advisory Board meeting. He noted the response to MDE regarding the 
inquiry from Ben Estes. He also noted the discussion regarding transmission lines, distribution lines and 
shared costs. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 7:52pm. 
 
Submitted,  
Richard Bishop 
Town Administrator 
 
 
 


